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ACTION ALERT: BAN WITHDRAWN 

PN NSW BULK RAIL EA 2017  
 

Members, delegates and organisers decided to implement a protected action ban on 

driving locomotives where faults have not been fixed within 24 hours starting at midnight 

tonight.  

 

You may have received a letter from Pacific National management today telling you that 

you will not be paid for your entire shift if you implement that ban. 

 

This is a deliberate tactic by management to cause maximum confusion and to 

undermine your ability to act collectively to win secure jobs and fair conditions. 

 

After speaking with your delegates, your RTBU team advises members that this ban is 

withdrawn. 

 

Your delegates’ group will meet tomorrow to discuss the next steps in your fight for a 

good Agreement. To have your say, talk to your delegate today. 

 
 


